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MESA ARIZONA EASTER PAGEANT​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ AUGUST 21, 2025 
 
Stake Presidents of Stakes in the Greater Phoenix Area  
 
Subject:​Auditions for the Mesa Easter Pageant: Jesus the Christ 
 
Dear Presidents: 
 
Under the direction of Elder Matt Riggs, we ask you to please pass the following information 
on to each member of your stake: 
 

Auditions for cast members in the Mesa Easter Pageant: Jesus the Christ will 
be performed online, with video submissions accepted from September 1st - 
October 5th. Audition information will be available at 
www.mesaeasterpageant.org beginning September 1, 2025. There will be no 
extension to this submission deadline. 

 
Each year we hear from members who tell us they did not hear any announcement of the 
audition opportunity.  This communication through you is our only opportunity to make this 
announcement.  Will you, please, forward this letter to the members of your stake at the 
earliest possible time? We would propose each ward post it as an addition to their electronic 
or hard copy bulletin each week from now until October 1. 
 
The dates for the 2026 Mesa Easter Pageant will be as follows: 
 
March 25 - 28 
March 31 – April 4 
 
With the many aspects of your callings requiring your time and energy, we hope to not add any burden 
upon you.  Therefore, please pass this letter on to your Stake Communications Specialist and to the 
person in each ward who is best suited to disseminate the information. 
 
With warmest personal regards, 
 
Denny Barney – Chair, Mesa Easter Pageant 
Jenee Prince – Creative Director, Mesa Easter Pageant 
 
 
 

http://www.mesaeasterpageant.org

